

17<sup>th</sup> June 2021

Simon Mahar Landplan Landscape Architecture simon@landplanla.com.au

Dear Simon,

Thank you for your contribution to the profession and displaying what an important role landscape architecture can make in improving the cities and regions of Australia.

On behalf of the Australian Institute of Landscape Architects we would like to congratulate Landplan Landscape Architecture on receiving a 2021 AILA QLD Landscape Architecture Award for Play Spaces at the recent Queensland Landscape Architecture Awards. We acknowledge your contribution towards achieving the AILA vision of "The Australian Institute of Landscape Architects (AILA) leads a dynamic and respected profession: creating great places to support healthy communities and a sustainable planet."

The Landscape Architecture Awards are a celebration of the leading projects shaping green, open and public spaces across Australia and your entry allows us to showcase the best of the best to a national and international audience to increase the understanding and respect of Landscape Architecture by the broader community and other built environment professionals.

As a winner of a Chapter Award you are automatically entered into the 2021 AILA National Landscape Architecture Awards. We look forward to sharing details of this event and your involvement in due course.

Make sure you continue the celebration of your win by sharing a team photo with the Chapter Manager that we can share your success with our national audience.

Sincerely,

Ben Stockwin

**AILA Chief Executive Officer** 

**Blair Saddington** 

General Manager, Street Furniture Australia Play Spaces - Category Partner